

FAIRFAX COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

6560 Braddock Road Alexandria, VA 22312 Phone (703) 750-8300

February 28, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As part of the FCPS review of the 2013-2014 notice of fees and donations for the TJHSST Band Program, it was determined that the notice incorrectly classified the pre-season travel supplemental fee for the Orkney Springs trip as a donation.

Please consult your tax advisor on the tax deductibility of the aforementioned payments before completing your 2013 income tax return.

If you would like to receive a hard-copy receipt for the Marching Band Travel and the pre-season supplemental donations, please contact Jenny Molloy at ecojenny@hotmail.com and a receipt will be sent to you.

Sincerely,

Evan Glazer, Ph.D.

Principal

Adam Foreman Band Director